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WRITING FUN IN YEAR 2

Last week, Year 2 had the privilege of meeting children’s author Penny Reeve . Penny
taught the students the process she uses to create her stories. They worked in groups to compose
their own creative stories by developing characters. The students were excited to be a part of the
writing process, and were highly engaged in her creative writing processes.
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Miss Carol Dwalibi
Junior School Teacher
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